
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 September 2017 
 
Dear Parent & Guardians, 
 
WHAREMAUKU – ROOM 4 – STAFF CHANGES 
 
Mrs Ura Mou met with the Principal (Mike Farrelly) on Monday and has indicated that 
she would be resigning as of the end of this term.  Her last day with us will be Friday 
29th September.  
 
We are pleased to tell you that Mrs Zanha Schulze-Rossouw, who has been 
relieving regularly in the junior school will be taking over Room 4 for the remainder of 
2017.  
 
Zanha will be working with Ura and Room 4 as often as possible until Friday 
29th September so that she can learn the routines of the class and better get to know 
the children and their families.  
 
As the class has continued to grow over the year we have decided to move the 
children to Room 3 from Term 4, which is a larger class and gives everyone more 
space.  
 
There will be an afternoon tea in Room 3 on Thursday 28th September at 2.00pm 
where you and your whanau are invited to farewell Ura and meet Zanha. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mariee Mear 
WHAREMAUKU TEAM LEADER 
 

 


